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United Nuclear Corporation
Naval Products Division
ATTN: Mr. David E. Ganley, President

UNC Naval Products
67 Sandy Desert Road
Uncasville, Connecticut 16382

Gen tl emen :

This is in response to your letter of June 15, 1979 in which you described
specific actions you will take in attempting to resolve the continuing
shipper eceiver difference problem between Naval Products Division and UNC
Recovery Systems. As indicated. during the June 6,1979 meeting, we find
the September 1,1979 target date acceptable. However, in view of the
importance of this matter, we request that you keep us informed of yot.
progress in implementing specific actions. Because of the relatively
short time frame, verbal notification to Mr. C. W. Emeigh, Licensing
Reviewer for NPD, is acceptable.

Sincerely,

(A Wi

Jam 's G. Partlow, Chief
Material Control & Accountability

L censing Branch
Division of Safeguards
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